
American Meteorological Society – St. Louis Chapter Meeting
 

Date:   13 November 2019
 

Location:  Saint Louis University – O’Neil Hall
 

Social Time:   6:00–7:00 p.m.
 

Meeting Time:   7:30–8:30 p.m.

  
Officers in Attendance:

Meghan Danahey – President 
Fred Glass – Vice President → Matthew Beitscher
Allison Wreath – Treasurer 
Michelle Elmore – Secretary 

 
Total members in attendance: 21

 

Meeting: 
 A potluck dinner was had to start off the meeting 
 Welcome and introduction by President Meghan 
 Secretary Michelle provided an overview of the previous meetings at the St. Charles Emergency Operations 

Center (May) and a joint meeting with the University of Missouri – Columbia chapter (February) and the success 
of the Metro St. Louis Storm Chaser’s BBQ (July) 

 Elections were held for officers:
◦ Vice President Fred resigned from his position 
◦ Matthew Beitscher announced he would like to run for Fred’s position 
◦ Meghan asked if anyone else would like to run, to which there was no affirmation 
◦ Matthew Beitscher ran unopposed for Vice President 
◦ Everyone agreed to the appointments 

 Fred introduced Ben Herzog as the guest speaker 
 Speaker: Ben Herzog (National Weather Service, St. Louis, Missouri)
 Topic: “The August, Missouri Tornado on May 21, 2019” 
 Membership dues ($15) were collected by Treasurer Allison

 

Closing Remarks:
 All membership dues ($15) should be turned in to Secretary Allison Wreath 


